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December 2019 Minutes 
 
Paul 
Polar Bear plunge on 1/1/20.  Meet at Uke’s at 10am.  If the plunge is cancelled, will still plan to have lunch at the 
Boathouse 
  
Gean 
February meeting will be a games night- Minute to Win it! 
  
Burger challenge winners: 
2nd Place- Deb Martin 
1st Place- Mr. F 
  
Next Summer’s challenge will focus on a Wisconsin map- stay tuned! 
  
Beth 
Stamps books 

-        150 books sold 
-        32 books received back 

Winner are: 
Any amount: Sharon 
3rd Place- Zach 
2nd Place- Laura 
1st Place- Ken 
  
Gym 
Upcoming trips next Summer 

-        Yellow Knife trip 
-        Guinness Book challenge for most female riders in Iowa 

Any trip or ride ideas for next Summer, please let Gym know 
  
Ride 365: our chapter got 120,000 miles! 
  
Iron Butt 
6th Place: Gus Anderson 10,140 
5th Place: Gym Fry 11,411 
4th Place: Bob Clampit 13,000 
3rd Place: Deb Martin 15,300 
2nd Place: Joe Geraci 16,495 
1st Place: Mr. F 26,021 
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Welcome Brenda Thompson! 

 

Kenosha HOG Chapter’s new Treasurer. 

 

Brenda Thompson 

littlebitt1956@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Please remember that our chapter dues will need to be renewed starting in January 2020 
 
As a reminder please remember that you must have or be a National HOG member to be a member of our 
local chapter here at Ukes or any other local chapter. SO, make sure that you’ve renewed your National HOG 
membership so that you can pay dues for our local chapter when they come due January 1st every year.   
Pull out your national HOG membership card and verify if you need to renew your National HOG membership 
or you can go to HOG.com to also verify and or renew your National HOG membership 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
847 226 1759 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
Membership Chairman, Kenosha HOG 
847 226 1759 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
 

mailto:garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net
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Happy New Year to all. 
 

Congratulations to all the winners of Iron Butt Awards.  Also, collectively we made 
a good run at the Ride 365 mileage, let’s see if we can beat it next year.  The first 
ride of the new year will be the Polar Plunge Ride on New Year’s Day.  It looks like 
the weather will cooperate and should allow for both riding and plunging.  As we 
get closer to the warmer riding season, start planning for the Breakout Ride in 
early April, the Tax-Free Ride after 4/15 and the Memorial Ride in May.  There is a 
strong potential that the 3-week Yellowknife ride will leave around the 6th of 
June.  As always send your ideas to me so we can get everyone involved in the 
chapter; both riding and socializing.  Soon riding season will be upon us. 
 

Gym 

(847)217-3552 

gymfwy@comcast.net 
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Anniversaries and Birthdays January 2020 
 
 

January Anniversaries 2020 
 

4 Murray & Judy Saxon                                       14    Justin & Andrea Duval 
8 Ronald & Rochelle Wheeler                             25 Thomas & Kathryn Miceli 

9 Ronald & Diana Nehis 
 
 
 
 
 

January Birthdays 2020 
 

1 Happy New Year                                  23 Carl Dean 
2 Frank Metallo RIP                                26 Curt DeBruin 

7 Bob Ludwig Rip                                   27 Scott Johnson RIP 
7 Melissa Hawver                                   27 Brian Willems RIP 

10 Fred Day Sr.                                       29 Norman Pratt 
10 Joe Dolce                                           30 Harold Lucas 
12 Ronald Wheeler                                30 Debbie Martin 

13 Blake Topel                                        30Tom Valetti RIP 
14 William Foster                                   31 John S Dorn RIP 

31 Ron Suidikas 
 
 

Happy New Year 
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Cabin Fever Safety… That’s right, it’s winter and the longing for warm days is forever on our minds. When will 
it end? We need to satisfy that haunting echo in the back of our consciousness, but how… ’Tis the season 
really means it’ll be a couple of months before we have the opportunity to once again throw a leg over our 
two-wheeled chariots and feel the power and pleasure that only our V-twin can provide. It is also the season 
to consider the needs of that bike and the rider/s that it carries. Rubber, leather, lighting, airhorns that space 
between two ears, the list goes on... Rubber, of course we’re talking about two tires and ensuring that you 
have adequate tread to keep your grip on the road through corners and storms alike. Leather, that outer shell 
that protects against the elements and the surface we ride on. Chaps and jackets provide both warmth from 
the chill and the comfort in knowing that should you go down you’ve given yourself a barrier from the 
unforgiving nature of asphalt. Lighting, I mean LED and I mean that being seen is one of the most important 
things we can do to make our presence known to those we share the road with, yep, I’m talking cagers! Front 
lights, headlamps, spotlights and turn signals light up the bike like no other accessory, giving a stark visual 
signal that says, “here I am,” and that may be all it takes to keep that teenager texting at the stop-sign from 
pulling out in front of you. Rear lights, brake and turn signals do exactly the same thing for those on your tail, 
consider a brake light that pulsates when you apply the brake, it really says to those following you that same 
“here I am,” please slow down! Airhorns, the moment you need it, you want to make sure the offending 
vehicle, no matter the type, knows that you are there. A loud notice to those you share the road with just 
might keep you up on your bike rather than having an unwelcome outcome. If you’re on the fence about the 
expense ask me this spring to give you a sample of my horn, it makes quite a statement! That space between 
two ears, that’s right I’m talking about your noggin, it’s yours and it’s your most valuable asset in the quest for 
safety on two wheels. No one knows everything when it comes to riding safely, but we all can increase our 
knowledge base in a number of different ways. The Motorcycle Safety Foundation, https://msf-usa.org/ has 
an online only course for just $19.99, it seems a bargain if you learn just one trick to add to your bag of 
knowledge. Advance or basic rider courses are available at Uke’s Harley-Davidson, just ask and you’ll be on 
your way to a safer ride. One more thing, a good helmet never hurt anyone, and it’s known to have saved 
more than one life, give it a try! 
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